
Your VOICE matters.
Your VOTE matters.
Our local, state, and federal elected o�cials make important decisions that impact our 
everyday lives—including where we live. Too many Minnesotans do not have access to 
safe, stable, a�ordable housing—together we can change that!

Fact: More than 1 in 4 
Minnesotans (nearly 550,000 
families) spend more than 30% 
of their income on housing. 

Ask: What will you do to 
increase a�ordable housing 
options so families can focus on 
work, school, and health?

Fact: Statewide, there is a deficit 
of 92,439 a�ordable housing units 
available for Minnesotans at the 
lowest incomes. 

Ask: What local, state, or federal 
resources will you target to address 
Minnesota’s a�ordable housing 
shortage?

Where we live impacts everything

Share why a�ordable 
housing matters to you 
in your community!

TAKE ACTION!
Educate candidates about the need for a�ordable housing. Share these facts and 
questions with candidates that knock on your door or during public events.



Twin Cities Habitat for Humanity partners with families, volunteers, and the 
statewide Homes for All Coalition to make safe, stable, a�ordable housing 
a reality for more Minnesotans. We invite our elected o�cials to be a part 
of the solution!

It is your constitutional right to vote—and we want to help you.
Here are some key dates for you to remember:

September 12:  Homes for All Governor Candidates forum
              (Duluth DECC at 5:30 p.m.)
                            Watch the LIVE stream at https://goo.gl/a9YhFY
September 21 - November 5:  Early voting (visit: mnvotes.org) 
October 16:       Advance voter registration deadline
                            (to save time on Election Day)
November 6:     Election Day (you can also register at the polls)

Twin Cities Habitat for Humanity
1954 University Avenue W
St. Paul, MN 55104

Visit the MN Secretary of State website to find out 
where to vote and more: mnvotes.org

Questions?   advocacy@tchabitat.org
                        tchabitat.org/advocacy


